From: (ENV)

Sent: Friday, December 21, 2012 4:39 PM

To:

Cc: (ENV); (ENV)

Subject: Letter from Eurelectric to Commisioner Potocnik on the impact of electrification of

transport on air quality

Dear Mr ten Berge,

Thank you for Eurelectric's message on electrification of transport which Commissioner Potocnik received on 7 December 2012. Commissioner Potocnik attaches great importance to the subject and requested DG Environment to reply on his behalf.

DG Environment follows very closely the development of transport and its impact on air quality. Electromobility becomes increasingly important, not only because of the evolution of pure electric vehicles, but also in a context of plug-ins, serial hybrids, fuel-cell driven cars, or any combination of the above.

We are very open to meeting, which we tentatively propose to take place 25 January 2013. Please let me know if this date would suit you.

I copy this message to my colleague who is in charge of Green Week and who will be back from holiday early January. In the mean time I present you my best wishes.

European Commission DG ENV Unit C3 Industrial Emissions, Air quality & Noise